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THE FOREIGN SERVICE
OF THE

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

AMERICAN EMBASSY
Guatemala, Guatemala, February 17, 1955.

Mrs. James W. Bee,
1323 Kentucky Street,
Lawrence, Kansas,

Madam:

The receipt is acimcmledged of your letter dated
January 31, 1955, concerning the welfare and where-
abouts of your husband.

Mr. Bee receives his mail in care of the Embassy,

but he has not called during the past two weeks. It is
understood that he is on another field trip in the in=-

terior of Guatemala. I will request him to communicate
with you immediately upon his return to Guatemala City.

Very truly yours,

é James W. BW—'
American Consul. |



